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January 5, 2015 

 

Arlington Street Rehabilitation Project 

Update on Parking Regulations 
 

  September 24:  Parking Regulations questioned at the Public Meeting 

  October 16 & 18: Conducted parking counts  

  October 24:  Parking Analysis and options posted to the project webpage 

  December 10:  Mailed the Parking Petition 

  December 18:  Received the results of the Parking Petition 

- 0% in favor of alternate parking 
- 17% in favor of keeping the existing regulations 
- 30% in favor of changing to west side parking 
- 53% non-responsive 

 
CONCLUSION: 

At present, there is not a consensus from the neighborhood to change the current 
parking regulations.   

The existing parking regulations shall remain. 

Please keep in mind that parking regulations may be changed in the future.  The 
neighborhood can submit a signed petition from 60% majority.   The signed petition 
and proposed changes are presented to the Traffic Control Board for approval. 

Included in this project will be new sign panels installed by Monroe County 
Department of Transportation.       
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